COPY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wokingham, Berks.

Dear Sir, 16th July, 1943,

With reference to Liverpool First Entry Report
los 119669 on the steamer "EMPIRE BILLOW", I shall be
obliged if you will kindly point out to the Surveyors
that the helght of the cargo hatchway coaming given in
thelr Report does not agree with that in thelr Freeboard
Report, and 1t 1s considered they should be requested to
state the correct height,

I am, Dsar Sir ~\y DN
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